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Memo 
 
Date:  February 11, 2019 
 
To:  School Development Directors, Parish Stewardship Directors and Ministry 

Leaders 
 
From:  Maureen Cully, Manager of Marketing and Communications, Catholic Foundation 

of North Georgia 
 
Re:  Catholic Foundation #iGiveCatholic Participant Survey 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Thank you to everyone who participated in #iGiveCatholic. By now, you should have received a 
survey from the national #iGiveCatholic organization, but the Catholic Foundation staff would 
also like to hear your views on the marketing materials, training and Lessons Learned lunch that 
were provided. 
 
Please take four minutes to fill out this 10 question survey. We appreciate you and your 
feedback. It will help us to serve you better in the future.   
 
To take the survey, please visit https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CG2HVZ3. 
 
If you have questions, please contact Juliet Greco at jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440 or me 
at mcully@cfnga.org.  
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